
From: Richard Guzman
To: Robert Prato
Subject: Fwd: SOAR CA
Date: Thursday, April 19, 2007 1:40:04 PM
Attachments: Fwd SOAR CAt.ttmsa

Bob,

My previous email contained an attachment w/the original email and boilerplate sent from Michele Laur.
Let me know if you have any problems opening it.

Rich
>>> Robert Prato 4/19/2007 12:16 PM >>>
Rich

As I stated previously, I have no record of the previous letter and I would need a copy to be able to
write a letter withdrawing the previous information. I believe those letters went out through DORL,
under NRR signature so you should have copies over there. If you can get an ADAMS number off of one
of the PMs, that should be enough. Anything you can do would be helpful.

Bob

>>> Richard Guzman 4/19/2007 8:44 AM >>>
Bob -

- regarding the other 5 licensees (w/PB as the exception), I think it is appropriate for RES to put the
boilerplate letter together as Michelle Laur did back in Sept 06 (forwarded email is attached) and then
coordinate with DORL to get it issued formally. You and I can contact (by phone) the individual
licensees prior to issuing the letters out. We should get these letters out concurrent with the formal
letters to Surry and PB.

- We provided comments/inputs to the milestone table. John Lubinski forwarded them to Farouk.

Rich
>>> Robert Prato 04/18/2007 12:31 PM >>>
Rich

You have the NEI letter, I sent it with the earlier email.

You will need to get the press release from Scott Burnell, I don't have a copy. By the way, the press
release went to Brian Shearon on Tuesday for approval, I assume it is to the EDO by now.

I am not sure what to do about the other 6 licensees, it was before my time. I have no record of
anything going to the licensee. I can put a simple letter together if I can get a copy of the previous
letter or you can if you like, it does not matter to me. Other than that, I default and/or will assist in any
way NRR would like me to.

We expect to make several revisions over the next few months, at least one before the end of the FY,
we will make that change then.

HRMS was down yesterday, the TAC is KC0230.

Bob

>>> Richard Guzman 4/18/2007 9:36 AM >>>
Thanks for the update. I have a few questions/comments at this time:



1. Can we get a copy of the draft Press Release and NEI letter?
2. How do we plan on addressing the previous 6 plants (Fermi 2, Duane Arnold, Diablo Canyon, Salem,
Seabrook, Peach Bottom) as far as followup communication to the letters that went out in Fall 2006.
While the letters did not have any specific action items or due dates requested of the licensee, the
letters did imply the licensee was selected for the project and requested their voluntary assistance.
Maybe a closeout letter is appropriate?
3. A lesson learned from the Fall 06 licensee interface was that we did not coordinate the
communication plan/effort w/Region before reaching out to the licensee. The comm plan should be
updated so that we keep Region in the know.
4. You were going to get me a PM TAC no. Any luck?

Rich


